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5th September 2025 
 
 
Deputy John Brady,  
Dáil Eireann,  
Leinster House,  
Kildare Street,  
Dublin 2.  
 

 

Dear Deputy Brady,  
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you 
in the context of the following Parliamentary Question, which was submitted to 
this Department for response. 
 
 
PQ 41917/25:  
 
To ask the Minister for Health the number of applications received in 2024 
and 2025 to date for respite care; the number of people currently on the 
waiting list for respite care services, broken down by county and waiting 
list timeframe, in tabular form; and if she will make a statement on the 
matter. 

 

The table below details the number of applications received in 2024 and 2025 
to date for respite care broken down by county. 

 

A waiting list for respite services for older persons is not maintained centrally.  
When referrals for respite are received locally in the regions, they are assessed 
and allocated to appropriate locations, for the dates requested where possible.  
Services in the regions respond to meeting the need for respite care within 
available capacity locally.   



I trust this information is of assistance to you. 

Yours sincerely, 

__________________________ 

Patricia Whelehan 
AND Services for Older People 
National Office, Access and Integration 


